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Endorsement and Support for the Integration Plan
1 message

Melissa Bernasconi <melissa@qualityconnections.org> Mon, Dec 4, 2023 at 12:28 PM
To: care1st-azchmerger@azahcccs.gov

To whom it may concern:

Quality Connections, a non profit Community Service Agency, currently contracts with Care1st in 
delivering H2025 and H2027 services to individuals with Behavioral Health conditions in Flagstaff.

We want to express our strong endorsement and support for the proposed plan to integrate 
membership processes and platforms into AzCH CCP. Aligning with the Centene systems and 
leveraging the existing Care1st contract, we believe this transition would bring significant benefit 
ensuring a unified and streamlined experience for individuals served and providers. 

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to the positive impact this integration will bring 
to the healthcare community.

Respectfully,

Melissa Bernasconi
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